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Original: Spanish

NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF HONDURAS
REQUESTING A PROTOCOLARY MEETING OF THE PERMANENT COUNCIL
TO RECEIVE HIS EXCELLENCY MR. MANUEL ZELAYA ROSALES,
PRESIDENT OF THE REPUBLIC OF HONDURAS

Permanent Mission of Honduras
to the 
Organization of American States
wASHINGTON, d.C.
No. 10/09/MPH/OEA

The Permanent Mission of Honduras presents its compliments to the Secretary of the Permanent Council of the Organization of American States and has the honor to announce that His Excellency Mr. Manuel Zelaya Rosales, President of the Republic of Honduras, will visit Washington, D.C., in February of this year, to address the Permanent Council of the Organization.

The Permanent Mission of Honduras therefore requests that a Protocolary Meeting of the Permanent Council be held in the Hall of the Americas on February 18, 2009, at 10:30 a.m.

The Permanent Mission of Honduras avails itself of this opportunity to convey to the Secretary of the Permanent Council of the Organization of American States renewed assurances of its highest consideration.
Washington, D.C., January 29, 2009
SECRETARY OF THE PERMANENT COUNCIL
ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES
WASHINGTON, D.C.[image: image2.wmf] 
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